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Thank you to Allegheny Creek Brewing Company for hosting the Awards Dinner this year and thank you to State 

Representative Ann Flood for presenting certificates! The beautiful plaques are made by Capozzolo Brothers Slate 

Company! Congratulations again to Businessperson of the Year award winner Justin Huratiak and Volunteer of the Year 

award winner Karen Brewer!   

 

                                       
 

Members and their guests are welcomed to attend the upcoming holiday events!  Registration is available online. 

December 7th – Holiday Toy Drive Luncheon – Register by tomorrow 11/30 

December 18th – SBCC Holiday Party at Scorecard – Register by 12/5 

 

As 2023 is coming to a close, the SBCC Board would like to thank all of our event hosts, sponsors, and members for 

supporting your local Chamber of Commerce!  A strong membership allows us to continue serving our local businesses 

and community! Thank you and may you have a blessed holiday season! 

 

 

New Members for November 

 

RSLNC Massage and Body Work LLC  Frank’s Deli & Farm Market LLC 

Veronika Xiao      Brad/Michelle Kinney    

2418 N. Delaware Dr., Mt Bethel   2671 N. Delaware Dr., Mt Bethel 

Phone: 272-235-2078     Phone: 570-583-2102 

Email: veronika@rxlnc.net     Email: franksfarmmarket@outlook.com  

Website: www.rslncmassageandbodywork.com                 

 

Mr. Pastie Food Products LLC   HRMission LLC 

Ed Saukulak/Todd Donnelly    Deborah Thompson 

10 E. Bell Ave., Pen Argyl    18 Hampton Dr., Mt Bethel 

Phone: 610-863-9091     Phone: 347-386-9722 

Email: ed@mrpastie.com     Email: info@HRMissionLLC.org  

Website: www.mrpastie.com  
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Mark your calendar to participate in SBCC Upcoming Events  
December 7th Noon – Holiday Toy Drive Luncheon at BASD 

December 18th 6:00pm – SBCC Holiday Party at Scorecard! 

 

Your suggestions are always welcome.  Something special you want to see, let us know! 

 

 

 

Slate Belt Gift Certificates are available year-round and can be redeemed at many of the area businesses! 

. 

 

 

 

 

One Year Directors:  Fred Curcio, Adrienne Fors, Jim Dietrich, Deb Pettinari, Mike Ortoski, Laura McLain,      

Connie Greenamoyer 

Two Year Directors: Rosemary Albert, Kristen Corrado, Jewel Williamson-Burns, Nadine Folk, Joann Ginder,  

Chuck Niclaus, Jeffrey Ott, Nancy Kessler 

 

 

 

 

 

DON’T’ FORGET TO LIKE US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM: SLATEBELTCHAMBER 

 
Share, share, share, each others posts to generate a larger viewing pool.  This will help your business…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SBCC Mission Statement: 

To promote and enhance positive business activity and growth in the Slate Belt region with  

special emphasis on community involvement. 

 

 



 

 

PROUDLY SPONSORED BY 
 

 

           
 

 

 

 

 

 
SBCC Endorsed Energy Management Solution 
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Debbie Pettinari, Agent 

106 S. Broadway 

Wind Gap, PA  18091 

Phone:  610-881-4 

433 

Debbie.pettinari.wz73@statefarm.com 

State Farm, Bloomington, IL 1211999 
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